Glassboro Public Schools

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools
From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer
Date: October 24, 2016

Re: Action Item
November 16, 2016 Board Meeting

Recommend Board approve the following Rowan students for Clinical Practice Placement:

Shilah Snead from January 18-March 10, 2017 with Richard Brattelli at Bowe School

Shilah Snead from March 13-May 8, 2017 with Stephen Belh at Glassboro Intermediate
Arianna Heins from January 18-May 8, 2017 with Patricia Schmus at Glassboro Intermediate
Sara Yocum from January 18-May 8, 2017 with Matthew Schwarz at Glassboro Intermediate
Devon Sozio from January 18-May 8, 2017 with Suzanne Carson at Glassboro Intermediate
Rebecca Murray from January 18-May 8, 2017 with Gin Keefer at Glassboro High School
Rachel Johns from March 13-May 8, 2017 with Mary Greening at Glassboro High School
Rachel Johns from January 18-March 10, 2017 with Kim Tursi at Bullock School

Shanyn Fleming from January 18-May 8, 2017 with Heather Stewart at Bullock School
Kevin Moore from January 18-May 8, 2017 with Sandra Debes at Bullock School

Nicole Wyglendowski from January 18-May 8, 2017 with Michelle Rullo at Bullock School
Nicole Wyglendowski from May 9- June 16, 2017 with Katie Evans at Bullock School

Kelly Murphy from January 18-May 8, 2017 with Andrea Dalfonso at Bullock School
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